
Boone Area Transit System 

TITLE VI Notice to the Public 

                    

 
 

To make BOONE AREA TRANSIT riders aware of its commitment to Title VI 

compliance, and their right to file a civil rights complaint, BOONE AREA 

TRANSIT has presented the following information, in English in the Rider’s 

Guide and via our web site. Due to the population make-up, other language 

options are available upon request. 

 

Your Civil Rights: 

BOONE AREA TRANSIT SYSTEM (BATS) operates its programs and services 

without regard to race, color, or national origin, in accordance with Title VI of 

the Civil Rights Act and other statutes and authorities that prohibit 

discrimination in Federally assisted programs and activities. Any person who 

believes they have been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice 

under Title IV may file a complaint with BOONE AREA TRANSIT. For more 

information on Boone Area Transit System’s civil rights program and the 

procedures to file a complaint, please contact our office at (765)482-5220; 

email either Stacie Boyer or Susan Hodgdon, Co-Directors of Transportation at 

sboyer@booneseniors.org/shodgdon@booneseniors.org or visit our main office 

at 515 CrownPointe Drive, Lebanon, IN from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday - 

Friday. A complaint may also be filed directly with the FTA, Office of Civil Rights, 

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE, Washington DC 20590.  For more information 

about BOONE AREA TRANSIT programs and services, visit our web site at 

www.booneseniors.org. If information is needed in another language, please 

contact us at (765)482-5220. 
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